SBCAG Unmet Transit Needs Flyer 2022
[TEXT ONLY VERSION] 

Unmet Transit Needs
Virtual Open House
Visit us virtually anytime during the two-hour open house. 

4 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
Wednesday, December 7, 2022

Stop by for 5 minutes (or more) to share how bus systems, dial-a-ride, and paratransit services can better meet your needs in Santa Barbara County. 

ZOOM Webinar: 
Webinar ID: 889 5904 1577; Passcode: 799248
Telephone: (669) 900-9128 

Servicio de interpretación al español disponible.

SBCAG is committed to providing access and reasonable accommodations for this meeting. Accommodation requests should be made by Monday, December 5 at (805) 961-8900, or comment@sbcag.org 

Can’t Attend the Virtual Open House? 
Take a survey or write to SBCAG by December 9, 2022

Online Survey 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SBCAG_TNA

Write 
260 North San Antonio Rd, Suite B; Santa Barbara, CA 93110; or comment@sbcag.org

